Kushman, Sandra

From: . Sekely, Adam

Sent: Thursday, November 18, 2004 11:55 AM
To: Kushman, Sandra

Subject: : LEAK 12624, Wigwam Inn, Garrison

RE: hydro review of MAl's 7/29/2004 “Annual Report® recommending closure.
Sandy,
I have reviewed the aforementioned report and have the following comments and recommendations:

COMMENTS

o GW flow has been determined to be to the southeast. There is no down-gradient well, but the source area is
attenuating and only GRO and DRO exceed action levels, but not by much. I'm not going to recommend a down-
gradient well be installed based on the data. | talked to Mark Millsop and Ryan Rupp today. Mark was uncertain about
the on-site well, so he suggested | call Ryan. Ryan said the old well was being sealed yesterday and today a new well
was going in. Ryan recommended to the Band that they not install a new well, but they wanted one anyway. They are
aware of the contamination at the site, and the new well is being put in further from the contamination. | told Ryan |

. would request a copy of the sealling record, a copy of the new well record, and an updated figure with the location of
the new wel] prior to considering closure.

RECOMMENDATIONS

Consultant's Recommendations (condensed):

Closure.

Adam’s Recommendations:

Through a phone conversation with Ryan Rupp, MPCA staff was informed that the on-site water supply well was being
abandoned and a new well was being installed. Prior ta considering site closure, the MPCA requests a copy of the
Minnesota Department of Health (MDH) Well and Boring Sealing Record for the old on-site well, a copy of the MDH Wel/

and Boring Record for the new on-site well, and an updated site diagram that shows the location of the new,, Please
submit the requested items within 90 days from the date of this letter. Vﬁ}j



